March 14, 1874

Mr. M. John Youngquist,
VWatermaster, Distriot Ne. 15
1144 8. E. Douglas Street
Roseburg, Oregon 97470

Dear Johni

Some time back we had considerable correspondence regarding permit No.
53987 issued to Bill Rees. On March 29, 1971 we recorded an assigoment
- from Bill Rees to Bill Rees and Walter H. Clark. In May of last year
you submitted an assignment of the same permit from Martin Moreau to
Bill Rees, but previous com-pondenoo would indicate that this should
" have gone the other way.

‘We also much earlier had an application for an extension of the time
1imit from Martin Moreau and you and I discussed this during more than
one phone conversation. I got this buried in a large stack of correspond~
ence and now, without further information, am not sure which way to go. .
12, in fact, Martin Noreau does own the property we should have a proper
assigmeent from Mr. Rees, if possidble. Do you have any knowledge of
what has been done recently in regard to completion of this permit whioch
would be a considerstion to aot on the application for extension of time?

Apparently you completed much of the assignment and signed it as a
witness s0 you could perhaps arrange for the changes if it is the
intent of Mr. Rees to assign this to Mr. Moresu. I am retwrning the
asgigment as sulmitted 80 you cam see what I mean. At this late date
I am hesitant to write %0 Mr. Moreau and if the assigpment was cOrTeet
would be inclined to approve the application for extension if, in faos,
something has been acocomplished under the permit.

Yory truly yours,

Trever Jones
Assistant
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